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Annual Meeting Information 

Wednesday, March 19, 2008 
Howard Johnson Hotel 

9 N. 9th Street 
7:30 PM 

This year’s annual meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 19th, 2008 at 7:30 PM at the 
Howard Johnson.  All Association members are invited to attend. 
Each year a Board member’s term expires and an election must be held at the annual meet-
ing to fill the position.  This year Jim Allison’s term is expiring.  Jim has been on the Board 
of Trustees since 2000 and is interested in serving another term. 
Any member of the Nob Hill Water Association is eligible to serve on the Board of Trustees.  
If you are interested in serving on the Board, please call our office at 966-0272 by March 
3rd, 2008 so that a list can be generated and given to the Proxy Committee.  An interview 
with the Proxy Committee is advised and can be arranged through our office. 
The financial statement will be available to members at the annual meeting or upon re-
quest. 

Holiday Closure: 
Presidents’ Day—Feb. 18 

Water Usage History
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CALL BEFORE YOU DIG!!!! 
If you are planning on doing any digging on your property, for your safety, please call for 

an underground utility locate 2 working days before you plan to begin.  There is no 

charge for this service.  Please call 800-553-4344. 

72nd & Tieton 

Nob Hill Water Association is in the process of coordinating a re-
placement plan for the main line and services on South 34th Ave-
nue and Susan Avenue.  There will be flaggers on site and poten-
tial traffic delays.  If possible, avoid the area mentioned or allow 
extra time in your commute.  It is our continued mission to pro-
vide the best quality service; replacing the main line and services 
will effectively help us accomplish this goal.  

This past Christmas Season 

the employees of Nob Hill 

Water enjoyed getting into 

the spirit of things by taking 

up a collection of toys for a 

very worthy cause.  Epic 

Nursery Crisis Center 

wanted to make sure that 

each child would have a new 

Christmas present, but they 

needed help in achieving 

that.  After a week or so of 

collecting funds and shop-

ping, we gathered together 

these toys for young boys 

and girls.  It was an adven-

ture and made the meaning 

of Christmas come alive. 

On the evening of December 21st, 2007, Nob Hill Water crews re-
sponded to a leak on South 72nd Avenue and Tieton Drive.  Be-
fore the leak was isolated many of our customers experienced a 
loss of pressure or no water at all.  Within two hours the leak was 
isolated and less than twenty homes were without water until the 
leak was repaired.  The reason for the leak is unknown.  Great job 
to the crews that worked through the night to repair the leak.  
Many thanks to the City of Yakima Street Department and the Fire 
Department for their quick response and assistance with this leak.   

34th & Susan 


